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Shelburne Legion

	Thank you again for all the volunteers during our Poppy campaign. Our branch raised $15,765. The money raised during the

campaign will be spent on Veterans and their depends as needed.

We will be having new slider handicap doors installed in the Warriors Hall on December 1st & 2nd, during these two days we ask

that you use the front entrance or the single door entrance in the north parking lot.

This Friday is a RED Friday wing night with the all request DJ Rob Martine.

The Ladies will be hosting a Christmas Craft Sale on December 12th and 13th, if you wish to reserve a table please contact Mary

Warman at 519 925-3800.

Our monthly breakfast will also be on December 13th.

The Food Bank/Toy Drive is in full swing. Please drop off non perishables and or unwrapped toys to the branch, we are proud to say

that we partner up with the Shelburne Fire Fighters for this drive. Let's try to give more than last year, we have already taken two

full barrels of food to the Food Bank.

By Lesa Peat
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